NOTICE OF WASB STATE CONVENTION

Notice is hereby given to the qualified electors of the School District
of Neillsville, that the WASB State Convention will be held in Milwaukee
from January 17, 2023, to January 20, 2023. Members of the School
District of Neillsville Board of Education will be attending the
convention but no actions will be taken.

District

rk

January 10, 2023
Date




